
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED CITIBUS 
FARE INCREASE EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 1, 2008 

 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Lubbock Public Transit Advisory Board will 
hear public comments regarding a proposed Citibus fare increase at 5:30 PM on 
Wednesday, August 13, 2008, at the Citibus Downtown Transfer Plaza located at 
801 Broadway Avenue. 
 
The Lubbock Public Transit Advisory Board will not take action regarding the 
proposed fare increases until Thursday, August 14, 2008, after the second public 
hearing that will be held at 12:00 noon in the Citibus Conference Room located at 
801 Texas Avenue.   
 
If approved the fare increase will be effective October 1, 2008. 

 

The above-referenced NOTICE OF MEETING was posted 
on the bulletin board outside the east entrance of City Hall, 
1625 13th Street, Lubbock, Texas, on the _____ day of 
August 2008.   

 
By:  ______________________________________ 
Shannon Garrett, Board Support Staff Member 
 

The Lubbock Public Transit Advisory Board meetings are available to all persons 
regardless of disability.  If you require special assistance, please contact Shannon 
Garrett at (806) 712-2000, ext. 222 or write to her at P.O. Box 2000, Lubbock, Texas 
79457, at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting.  


